Florida Department of Corrections

As requested please see the attached memo for work performed in regards to ARRA funds received directly by Department of Corrections (DC).  DC was awarded a $3,448,782 grant from the U.S. Department of Justice (Byrne Grant) to hire 30 Correctional Probation Officers.

DC also receives ARRA funds in the amount of $5,000,000 for radios through FDLE.  We have not performed any work relating to the radios.  The Auditor General performed work in its Federal Awards audit in regards to the radios and had no findings for DC.  Thank you.

Paul Strickland
Chief Internal Auditor
Florida Department of Corrections
850.717.3408

